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Vera Francis
114 Thunder Road
Sipayik, Maine 04667
sipayik130@icloud.com

Dear Madam,

As a citizen of the Passamaquoddy Nation, I am writing in support of the Penobscot Nation’s rejection and opposition to the expansion of
the Juniper Ridge Landfill (JRL). I believe JRL has no Public Benefit. The Penobscot Nation’s opposition must be given serious
consideration. 

Respectfully, 

Vera Francis  

Sent from my iPad

mailto:sipayik130@icloud.com
mailto:Karen.Knuuti@maine.gov

